Ringwood Day Nursery News

 November 2009

Welcome to the Autumn newsletter.  
News!
We are making more improvements to Ringwood Day Nursery.         
During the next two months we will be creating a new children’s toilet and nappy change area from our current storage space adjacent to Woodpecker room.

[image: image1.wmf]New storage has already been built upstairs for our cleaning and hygiene supplies and once the new toilet area has been created we will move the two year old children (Pear room) into the room adjacent (the one with the laminate flooring) and all the preschool children (Woodpecker & Oak) will have an integrated place space in the rear of the nursery.
[image: image2.wmf] We want to involve the children with the move as much as possible   and plan to start telling them about it when we return after the Christmas break. We anticipate the changeover to take place during the second and third weeks of January. We will let you know the exact plan, and how your child will be involved in the usual daily feedback sessions in the time leading up to the move.
Please let us know if you have any questions or comments.
[image: image3.wmf]    Coat Pegs
You may have noticed we have created new coat pegs in Pear Room, this is part of our new configuration of the nursery, it means each child will be able to have their own named peg on the days they attend. However it also means we will not be able to store children’s belongings overnight as the pegs will be renamed every night so please remember to take home your child’s coats, bags etc. 
[image: image4.wmf]      Winter wear
As the colder weather is arriving please help us by naming any new coats, gloves, scarves, hats and boots. Also, if we still have your child’s sunhat and sun cream please take them home, we need the space!! 

We are considering offering all weather playsuits for you to purchase to use in the nursery but would first like to gauge your interest in this, as there are several alternatives and price ranges.  Please let us know if you think this is something you might be interested in.  There is a tear off slip at the end of the letter for your reply.
Fun and laughter

We had great fun in the nursery last week; the baby room had a “Cat day” with face painting and a party. And Oak room enjoyed making a pumpkin lantern and even tried pumpkin soup for tea.
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More News

Neil is delighted to announce he is opening his second nursery. Redhill Day Nursery is in Bournemouth and will be open for business from January next year.  www.redhilldaynursery.com
Our Deputy Manager Rachel has been appointed the new Nursery Manager and Maree Pitcher from the baby room will also be leaving Ringwood to work at Redhill so while they are still part of the “family” we will not be seeing so much of them in the New Year.

Though Rachel is moving on, Oak room will be in good hands; Sam Watton will become Room Supervisor in Rachel’s place and will eventually fill the role of Early Years Professional for our Nursery. Tracy will continue in Oak room and has taken on the additional role of Special Needs Co-ordinator. In addition Sam along with Kerri Newton the Baby Room Supervisor will both assist Sue on the nursery management team.
One final piece of news is we have now said goodbye to Sarah from Pear Room and from Monday 2nd November Michaela is taking the position of Room Supervisor.
All weather playsuit
NAME    ……………………………………………………….
Would you purchase an all weather playsuit for your child?
[image: image7.wmf]Definitely






Possibly

Dependent on cost




(what amount would you consider reasonable?) ………………………………….


Unlikely

Other  (please comment) ………………………………………………………….…………

Christmas


							�     �         �


Yes it’s almost here again!  





We have decided that we would like to share the fun with you again this year and will be offering dates during the last week before Christmas for you to come and join in some messy, sparkly activities with your child, we might just run to some mince pies for you at tea time too. 





PLEASE LOOK OUT FOR YOUR INVITATION.





We will close at 5.00pm on Christmas Eve and will reopen on Monday 4th January at 7.45a.m.








Holiday Discount                                               





Minimum of six weeks notice.





To ensure holiday discount is applied the dates must be entered before we invoice the month; unfortunately, once an invoice is created we are unable to amend it to include holidays and cannot enter dates in lieu in the following month.


Therefore, with regret without the required notice period we are unable to give any holiday discount








